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SoCalGas has completed installing two valves in the City of Rolling Hills, which allows us to quickly 
and safely isolate sections of the natural gas system during an emergency event. The valves were 
installed near Crest Road on Quail Ridge Drive and Portuguese Bend Road.

Over the last several months, significant land movement in Portuguese Bend, Portuguese Bend 
Beach Club, Seaview and the City of Rolling Hills has made it unsafe for SoCalGas to continue 
providing natural gas service to some residents in those areas. Last month, SoCalGas determined 
that the ongoing land movement made it unsafe to continue providing natural gas service for 36 
homes in the City of Rolling Hills.

In support of the City of Rancho Palos Verdes’ and the City of Rolling Hills’ efforts to establish a 
relief fund for residents impacted by recent land movement, SoCalGas has donated $50,000 to the 
Palos Verdes Peninsula Rotary Foundation.

While SoCalGas does not know when it may be able to restore gas service to affected areas, our Gas 
Engineering and Integrity Management staff is working with consultants to conduct geohazard 
threat evaluations, long-term monitoring and operational plans for affected areas, which includes 
Rolling Hills.

HOW TO REACH US 

For customer service inquiries, please contact us at 1-877-238-0092 or email us at  
projectinfo@socalgas.com. 

If you suspect a natural gas leak, please don’t wait — call us immediately at 1-800-427-2200.
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